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2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way
Viera, Florida 32940






January 24, 2024
Ms. Maria Bledsoe, CEO
Central Florida Health Care Systems, Inc.
707 Mendham Blvd., Suite 201
Orlando, FL 32825
Re:  Authorization to apply for Criminal justice, Mental Health, and Substance Abuse Reinvestment Grants on behalf of Brevard County
Dear Ms. Bledsoe,
On January 23, 2024, the Brevard County Board of County Commissioners re-designated Central Florida Cares Health Systems, Inc. as the official organization authorized to apply for Criminal Justice, Mental Health, and Substance Abuse Reinvestment Grant implementation funds on behalf of Brevard County.
Central Florida Cares Health System’s proposed efforts to implement the local stakeholder driven strategic plan priorities for adults with behavioral healthcare needs is an important undertaking and is in alignment with the mission of the County and the Public Safety Coordinating Council.
Additionally, the County Commission continued the delegation of the Public Safety Coordinating Council (PSCC) as the Planning Council for these grants.  The members of the PSCC will participate in the activities coordinated through grant awards and will continue to receive formal presentations regarding implementation.  The Public Safety Coordinating Council will (as needed) make reports and recommendations to the Board of County Commissioners regarding implementation efforts, barriers, successes, and additional community needs which impact the target population.  
If you have any questions, please contact me at 321-633-2076. r Advisor Supervisor Name, address and 
Sincerely,
Jason Steele, Chair
Brevard County Board of County Commissioners

Phone (321) 633-2000
Website:  www.Brevardfl.gov
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